
Subject: **SAFETY ALERT Update** 
Date: Friday, May 05, 2017 1:13:52 PM 
Importance: High 
 
Regarding the Campus Safety Alert sent 4/27/2017: 
 
Through the cooperative efforts of the Reporting Person, the Title IX Coordinator, and Campus 
Safety, the person responsible for this incident has been identified. They are not a Skidmore 
community member and have been banned from campus. Other appropriate actions are being 
considered against this individual. This will be the last update concerning this event.


